
To all students of the 2019/20 batch, 
 
Dear Students, 
 
Now you have completed the theory components of the Y1S1 
course work of the MBBS programme. The faculty intends to 
commence the practical components of teaching and schedule the 
Y1 S1 examination as soon as the current Covid situation 
improves. Until such time, you are advised to review and revise 
your theory learning to consolidate your knowledge. 

 
Stay safe. 
 
Dean/Medicine 
2021.08.10 
 


